
 To:  House Human Services Committee 
 68thND Legislative Assembly 
 ND State Capitol, Bismarck, ND 

 From:  Jennifer Kadrmas 
 Lincoln, ND 

 Re: House Bill 1406 -  relating to studying vaccines and the medical liability of a governmental 
 entity. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify on the House Bill 1406. My name is Jennifer Kadrmas 
 and I live in Lincoln, ND. I am in favor of this bill for the following reasons 

 ●  Section 1. This will provide transparency with the ND Department of Health and what is 
 happening within a timeframe of the covid vaccine. Also the misinformation the ND 
 health department has been spewing to North Dakotans the whole covid pandemic has 
 been disheartening. They even shut off their comments because people were 
 questioning the information posted on social media. 

 ●  Second 2.  Freedom to choose what is used on or injected in a person’s body. 

 Thank you Madam Chair and the Human Services Committee for reading my testimony and  I 

 urge the committee to support HB 1406 


